
Priory News 6th December 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank-you for everyone who came along to our Parent Do day this 

week—it was great to see so many parents/carers working      

alongside their child/ren in class. It’s always a lovely way to start 

our Christmas events in school.  

We are now in the midst of Christmas play rehearsals—the hall is 

fully in use, and Christmas songs can be heard at many points    

during the school day. Please make sure you have returned your 

slip to request your tickets for the performances. 

A huge thank-you, again, to Friends of Priory—our Year 5 and 6 

discos were well-attended yesterday evening—with the children 

dancing and singing with great enthusiasm. 

Have a good weekend. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Years 4 and 5: Chaos Science 

Workshops  

10th December 

Panathlon Bowling 10th December 

FOPJS Christmas Present Room 11th—12th December 

Christmas Lunch  11th—12th December 

Year 3 Christmas Performance  17th December 9.30am 

Year 5 Christmas Performance 17th December 2pm 

Year 6 Christmas Performance 18th December 9.30am 

Year 4 Christmas Performance 18th December 2pm 

Christmas Jumper Day 19th December 

Christingle Assembly 20th December 

End if Autumn Term 20th December 

Christmas Holiday 23rd December—6th January 

Spring Term Starts 7th January 

Christmas Performances 

Please make sure you book your tickets for the children’s 

Christmas performances. Tickets will be issued very soon, and 

you will need to bring this with you on the day. 

Governing Body News 

As you will be aware we are now starting the  recruitment           
process to find Mrs Keefe’s replacement and we would very much 
appreciate your thoughts on the next Head Teacher. Earlier this 
week you would have received a letter about our survey that we 
would ask you to complete by 5pm on 12th December. 
 
At this weeks Governing Body meeting we were pleased to note 
that pupil attendance continues to improve. It is important for all 
pupils attend and we thank you for supporting this on going task. 
 
We were pleased to hear about the continued developments in 
OPAL. We also approved policies relating to Business Continuity, 
Suspensions and Exclusion, and reviewed our Behaviour Principles. 
 
Steve Hardy 
Chair of Governors 

Healthy Snacks 

It is great to see our tuck shop running smoothly. Our Year 6 

children are really rising to the occasion of running this enter-

prise for the school. Well done!  

The snacks provided are all healthy choices—it is open each 

Friday breaktime. 

Alongside this, all snacks sent into school should be healthy, 

and recommend fruit or veg sticks.  

We have noticed that there are some crisps and chocolates 

are being sent in. Please note that we do not allow these.  

Thank-you for your support. 

Christmas Present Room 

It’s back! Thank-you for sending in the orders for children to shop 

at the Christmas present room. This will take place on 11th and 

12th December.  

All presents available for purchasing are currently on display in 

the entrance area for children to have a look at, ahead of the 

shopping day. 





 



Next Week’s  Lunch Menu:   CHRISTMAS LUNCH DAYS ARE ON WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH DAYS—SEE LETTER  


